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Please join us for some exciting 
learning opportunities in October! 
The Harvest of Ideas is on Tuesday, October 9, at the University of 
Maine at Machias. Coffee and donuts will be available in the 
Reynolds Center starting at 8:00 AM. ALL educators will be 
convening in the Gym at 8:30 AM for welcome addresses from 
some educational leaders in Washington County, and will break 
out to sessions from there. The registration link will be sent out on 
Wednesday, September 26. Please be sure to register. 

There will be other learning opportunities for Washington County Educators in the month of October 
as well.  

The Maine DOE will be sponsoring programming IN WASHINGTON COUNTY! Please check out their PD 
calendar (https://www.maine.gov/doe/calendar/) for more information and to register for any of the 
following events: 

Guided Reading October 1, October 2, October 22, October 24 

Growth Mindset October 16, October 17 

You will also be receiving registration information from the Washington County Consortium for the 
following events: 

ATOMIM Dine & Discuss: Visible Learning with Marielle Edgecomb 

October 25 

Instructional Design & Designing Motivating Learning Opportunities with Linda Laughlin 

October 30 

 

 

 


